
From: Myles,Debra [CEAA]  
Sent: May 15, 2013 3:44 PM 
To:  
Cc: DGR Review / Examen DFGP [CEAA] 
Subject: Follow up to DGR CEARIS Doc#1038 
 
 
Mr. Mann 
 
I wanted to inform you that I have not yet received the May 2, 2013, electronic submission from you 
that was rejected by the servers that host my and the DGR Outlook mailboxes. If you have not already 
sent the submission by regular mail, you may prefer to FAX it. 
 
Without seeing the message, I can’t get any information from the IT specialists concerning the reason(s) 
that the message was rejected due to ‘unacceptable content’ 
 
Deep Geologic Repository Project 
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 
160 Elgin Street, 22nd Floor 
Place Bell Canada 
Ottawa  ON  K1A 0H3 
Telephone: 613-957-0700 or 1-866-582-1884  
Fax: 613-957-0941 
Email: DGR.Review@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 
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